
NRC Update

● I’ve met with the Garden Committee, and have submitted the Project Proposal they have

completed. More details to come once the Project Assessment is complete.

Keep Neighbouring

As a reminder, our Neighbourhoods Services Section is distributing a Keep Neighbouring

Newsletter. This replaces the monthly NRC report. If you haven’t already done so, you can

subscribe here.

Community Bin Grant

Each spring, community groups can apply for help to get rid of any large, bulky items cluttering

up the back alleys, streets or other areas in their neighbourhoods. The Community Bin Grant

program is now accepting applications for 2021. Under the Community Bin Grant Program, the

City offers funds on a first-come, first-served basis that can be used for bin rentals (including the

truck, driver and disposal costs) and truck rentals to drive through the area and collect large

items. See Program Guidelines for more details.

Creating a Neighbourly Vibe Workshop

Interested in getting more connected on your block, cul-de-sac, or in your building? Join the

Neighbourhood Services workshop on creating a neighbourly vibe!

The Creating a Neighbourly Vibe workshop is held twice a month. The workshops are set for:

April 13, May 11, June 8: 1-2:30pm

April 19, May 17, June 14: 6:30-8pm

For additional information about the Creating a Neighbourly Vibe Workshops please visit the

following link.

Thank you,

Kristy Berryman

Neighbourhood Resource Coordinator

780-920-6456     kristy.berryman@edmonton.ca

https://edmonton.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5f922ca5963499fbe01a51cc0&id=fc8dc5d7be
https://permits.edmonton.ca/Default.aspx?PossePresentation=ApplyGrantApplication
https://www.edmonton.ca/programs_services/documents/PDF/CommunityBinGrant-ProgramGuidelines.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/creating-a-neighbourly-vibe-with-abundant-community-edmonton-ace-tickets-106436157412
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/creating-a-neighbourly-vibe-with-abundant-community-edmonton-ace-tickets-106436157412

